
 

 

 

 

 

 

I am here to tell you to…. 

 

  

Monday 22nd July, 6-8pm 

We will be saying farewell to our Year 6 

leavers with a special party. 

  

Further details to be announced in the 

coming weeks, so watch this space! 

(I wonder if you can guess the theme?)                                         


